MATH ESCAPE
ROOM! 37

(J

WITH MS NOOR m

High school students
conquered the Maths Escape
Room during Literacy and
Numeracy  Week!  From
cracking codes to solving
mind-bending puzzles, they
showcased their math prowess
and teamwork.

Proud of our brilliant
problem-solvers!

THE BUILDERS

WITH MR EKMAL

With rulers and saws, our
ideas take flight,

From sketches on paper to
wood cut just right.

Memphis  clocks  ticking,
bedside tables stand tall,
Designs shaped by passion,
crafted by all.

Each thought becomes timber,
each measure a guide,

Our projects show effort,
commitment, and pride.

HIGH SCHOOL GALLERY

WITH MS MARIAM

QURAN WITH SHEIKH AYAD

As-salamu Alaikum dear parents,

Alhamdulillah, our students have been making wonderful
progress in their Qur’an studies. Here is an update on their
recent achievements:

Year 4: Students performed very well in their test on Surah Al-
A‘laa and are now learning Surah An-Naba up to verse 23.
Years 5 & 6:

Group 1 has completed Surah Al-Balad and will have their test
next Monday, insha’Allah.

Group 2 is progressing steadily with Surah Al-Qalam up to
verse 45.

Years 7 & 8: Students excelled in their test on Surah At-Talaaq.
They have also completed Surah At-Taghaabun and will have
their test on Monday, insha’Allah. They have now begun Surah
Al-Munafiqoon.

Years 9 & 10: Students did very well in their test on Surah Al-
Mursalaat and are now learning Surah Al-Insaan up to verse
15.

MashaAllah, we are very pleased with the dedication and effort
our students are showing. May Allah (SWT) bless them with
strong memorisation and allow the Qur’an to be a light in their
hearts. Ameen.

We kindly encourage parents to continue motivating their
children to revise and practice their Qur’an regularly at home,
as this greatly supports their progress and confidence in class.

High school has been busy, with a trip to Canberra Theatre, Canberra National Museum, Book Week and various projects.
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PRINCIPALS MESSAGE

SHEIKH ABDULGHANI

Alhamdulillah, the past two weeks at New Madinah College have been absolutely
amazing and filled with productivity and growth. One of the highlights was our
very first Spelling Bee Competition, held as part of Literacy and Numeracy
Week. It was a tremendous success, with students excelling well beyond
expectations. Their outstanding performance made each round of elimination
incredibly challenging, showcasing the talent and dedication of our learners
across all age groups.

We also marked Support Teacher Recognition Week, a special opportunity to acknowledge and celebrate the invaluable
contributions of our support staff who work tirelessly behind the scenes for the success of our students. Our heartfelt thanks go
out to all of our amazing staff and wonderful families for their ongoing support — we are truly blessed to have such a dedicated
team and community.

This Friday, InshaAllah, we will host a cake stall fundraiser, with all proceeds going towards building water wells for less fortunate

communities overseas. I look forward to ending the term on a high note and welcoming another term of success and growth,
InshaAllah

SEPTEMBER REMINDERS  rrom apmIN TEAM

Dear Parents and Guardians,
As we move through a busy and exciting month, here are a few important reminders to help keep everything running smoothly:
Excursion Notes & Payments

Please remember to return all signed excursion notes and payments by the due dates. This ensures bookings are finalised and our
students don’t miss out on these valuable experiences.

Parent-Teacher Meetings — Wednesday, 17th September

A great chance to connect with your child’s teacher and discuss their progress. We encourage all parents to attend these valuable
sessions. These meetings have now been closed however we encourage parents to contact the office and see if their child's teacher is
next available.

Healthy Harold — Tuesday, 24th September

The much-loved Healthy Harold van is coming to visit! Students will enjoy fun, interactive sessions on health, safety, and
wellbeing. Please make sure all notes and monies are returned to class teacher or office.

Kindergarten Orientation — Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th September

Our Kindergarten students have already had a great first week of orientation, and we look forward to welcoming them back for
their final sessions for this term.

A gentle reminder to parents: please drop your child off at the gate in the morning and wait at the gate at dismissal time.
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation — together we make these events enjoyable and successful for our
students.
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KINDERGARTEN
STARS OF THE WEEK

WITH MS NAFIESA

Ali Kassem — our brilliant
Mathematician

Sabrina Wehbe — our Cutting & P ' 77
Colouring Pro B | - 3 x I ; P fh X
Hania Mehmood — our Writing & H_?ﬂla Mehmo L A S"ab’mna Weh“be

Spelling Star

EXPLORING OUR WORLD - YEAR 1/2 COLLAGE CREATIONS!

WITH MS PRINCE
Our Year 1 and 2 geographers have

been busy discovering the world
around them! For their take-home
project, students created amazing
collages showing natural, managed,
and constructed features — using
everything from leaves and twigs to
bottle caps and cardboard. What a
fun and creative way to show what
we've learned about places and
how we care for them!

MS HAMMOUDS STUDENT OF THE WEEK!

We're so proud to celebrate Ali Kassem as this week’s Star of the Week in Qur'an and
Arabic!

Ali shows a true passion for learning — he's always eager to discover new Arabic letters,
blends them beautifully, and is confidently reading words with fatha.

His love for learning the Qur'an shines through in every lesson.

Well done, Ali! Keep up the amazing work!

WHAT YEAR 3
WOULD DO T0
MAKE THE
WORLD A
BETTER PLACE

WITH MS MAYSAH Aarohi would build more ~ Nawaal would build water Abdulrazzak would
masjids for people to pray. wells for those in need. STOP WAR.
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Soora would give
charity to the poor and needy.

Fatimah would give free
medicine to sick people.

Serena would build “safe
homes” for people in danger.

Rose would build a “free
hotel” for the homeless.

YEAR 4: ALI & AKIN’S CLASSROOM
CHRONICLES

WITH USTAZ UMAR

Alhamdulillah, New Madinah College truly is an amazing
school.

It feels like a home with one big family, and to us, it’s the perfect
place to learn. When we come to school, we turn our brains on
and work very hard to receive awards! It’s also a very welcoming
place for kids new to Islam as well as for kids who already know
Islam. Everyone has a good heart and shows respect for one
another.

In our class, we are currently studying the book Fire, which is
one of our favourites. It teaches us about how dangerous
bushfires can be. We have also been learning about rhyming
couplets, and here is one of our own:

King fire, burning,
leaving scars,
Impacting like fast
driving cars

SUPPORT CHAINS

WITH THE SUPPORT TEAM

Asalamu alaykum, the Support team have had a busy
couple of weeks. Our students have been working
together to create “support chains,” a symbol of
encouragement and unity, MashaAllah.

These "support chains" remind us that we are here to
support one another, to keep going even when
challenges arise, and to stay committed to working
harder, no matter what, Insha Allah.

Let's push through and finish the term stronger
together! Insha Allah. Always cheering you on,

YEAR 5 & 6- KINDNESS OATH!
WITH MRS WHITE

Stage 3 learnt about kindness in
PDHPE last week - what it looks
like, and why it's important.
Students were invited to make a
"Kindness Oath", to commit to
showing kindness to those around
them. Some of the responses were
extremely thoughtful!
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